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Kære alle venner af HumanCare Russia 

HumanCare Russias bestyrelse ønsker alle en god sommer 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HumanCare Russia wishes everyone a blessed Pentecost 

and a wonderful summer. 

Human Care Russia mourns the tragic events in Ukraine. We want to continue to help those in need in 

the Moscow congregation, where Connie Meyer began her relief work in 1992. Unfortunately, it is not 

possible to send help right now, as the situation has become very difficult, sanctions hit hard and lead to 

empty stores, high inflation and personal tragedy for the individual Russian family. Our contact in 

Moscow, Irina Smirnova, writes to us: "Unfortunately, the whole burden of this situation will fall on the 

shoulders of ordinary people in Russia and Ukraine." HCR is an apolitical and peace-loving association. 

We do not mix our humanitarian work with politics, but the political conditions make humanitarian work 

extremely difficult. But we will send donations whenever it is possible and safe to send. 

All children need a good and safe childhood!  

 



 
 

 

                                                          Church festival 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Denmark, we have an ecumenical church festival every 3 years. We call 

the days Heavenly Days. This year the theme was "Seize the Future". 

HumanCare Russia participated by setting up a tent on the "Market of 

Opportunities" together with other organizations. 

In our tent we briefed on the humanitarian work in Moscow and on icons. We 
had many pictures. We served homemade Russian Easter bread baked 
according to a Russian recipe.  



 
 

  

Our plans for the autumn are to hold anniversary meetings in Copenhagen and in Aarhus, 

 as it is 30 years since Connie Meyer began humanitarian aid work in Moscow. 

 

Father Pavel, the congregation in Moscow 

and the board of HumanCare Russia 

wish you all a blessed summer 

 


